
(Describe the variance and identify the standard(s) or requirement(s) of the USDO proposed to be varied)

N E W  Y O R K  
C I T Y  O F  A L B A N Y  

31 Karner Road, Corporate Cir, 31 State Farm Rd 41.00-2-49,50, 40.20-1-1

Light Industrial Vacant commercial land

■

Similar signage exists across the street in the Charles Park Development. Therefore, the request will not be out of place in the
neighborhood.

Signage is needed to notify individuals traveling on New Karner Road what is offered at this site. We considered signage only on the
buildings, however, in order for individuals to have the safest opportunity to enter the site, signage near New Karner Road is needed.



(NOTE: Submit the greater number of required documents for concurrent applications if duplicate submittal documents are listed)

At this site we are offering multiple services such as the products that are served at a typical Stewart's Shop, fueling station, and a car
wash, therefore the need to notify customers what is on site is essential. Proposed signage shows that the site offers a Stewart's Shop
and a Touch Free Car Wash. The signage aligns with existing signage in the area.

No potential impact.

This development offers multiple services that are needed in the area as there are limited food, fuel, and car wash options. Signage must
be installed showing all services on site so individuals traveling on New Karner Road are aware of what services are offered.






